
RETNS Board of Management
Meeting – 17th April 2023

Educate Together Annual General Meeting

Members of the Board will be attending the Educate Together AGM on Saturday 6th May at

Griffith Barracks Multi-Denominational School. There are also two places available for

parents/guardians. If you would like to attend, please contact Maeve at info@retns.ie

Teaching and Learning

The Board approved a proposal to have the entire staff attend a Continuous Professional

Development course called “Making Sense of it All – Integrating a sensory attachment

approach into the school environment”.

Policies

The Board approved a new RETNS Library and Collection Development Policy. This policy

provides guidelines for the management of the school library to ensure it has appropriate

materials for the whole school.

The objectives of this policy are to:

1. Inspire reading for fun

2. Empower reading for skill

3. Support teaching and learning

4. Advance digital literacy

This policy can be found on the RETNS website.

The next policy to be reviewed will be the Protected Disclosures Policy.

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are not

included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 8th May 2023.


